
 
 

                                                        

 
 

Date: November 30, 2020 
 

Holiday Community Drive 
 

Dear Parents and Community, 
It is once again that time of year when we come together as a community to help bring some joy 
to the less fortunate around us.  GeUald McShaQe haV alZa\V WakeQ SaUW Rf SW BUeQdeQ·V PaUiVh 
Community Baskets by collecting perishable goods, toys and clothes. This year things are a little 
different due to the many restrictions brought about by Covid.  Unfortunately this year, they will 
not be proceeding with their usual collection drive.  SW BUeQdaQ·V iV aVkiQg iQVWead our 
community to help support them by providing grocery gift cards in the value of 10$ so that 
families can purchase the goods they need during the holidays.  You may give as many gift cards 
as you like.   
 
Your generosity and support can go a long way in bringing some holiday cheer for needy 
families.  Should you wish to participate in this campaign, we ask that you put the gift card(s) in 
a sealed envelope with a little message of hope. 
 
You are kindly asked to submit your donation by Monday December 7th. 
 
We would like to thank you in advance for your generosity, and wish you and your loved one a 
safe and cheerful Holiday. 
 
 
Ms.Kathy Vella 
Cc:M.Steven Rebelo                                                                          
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